From: Neil Chappell

Sent: 20 March 2018 19:43
To: Sild, Thomas
Subject: RE: Planning application 2018/0118/P - 7A Denning Road, London NW3 1ST -

Mrs P Traynor

Dear Thomas

Further to emails, whilst we have not completed the object/approve form online, we would like our specific comments
regarding the above application to be noted on your records:

We have written to the applicant Mrs P Traynor with the following stipulations which are echoed by our fellow
neighbours:

our bedroom window is directly above diagonally to your works, as are our second and third floor
neighbours who also have bedrooms on the rear. We would like to make changes to our comments and
requests as follows:

1) That you stick to the plans you have submitted and do not alter them going forwards. And that you
do not add any extra glass windows or larger glass roof panels as light pollution would impact on all
the above flats in No’s 7 and 5 Denning Road. Three roof lights may be ok but must be fitted with
blinds which can be closed at night to eliminate light pollution to bedrooms above.

2) That the works be carried out as quickly and speedily as possible as many of your nearby occupants
are either retired or work from home.

Please ensure from the Council’s point of view that a strongly worded letter has been logged on your records from
close neighbours regarding concerns over light pollution and intense disruption with regards to noise and overlooking
other properties.

Thank you and regards

Neil and Suzanne Chappell — Flat 2, 5 Denning Road, London NW3 1ST




